PARKING COMMITTEE

North Lot
South Lot

EXTENDED SESSION

Babies and Creepers

QOctober 14

Doug Needham
John Meares

Qctober 14

Frances Reed,

Audrey Clinehens, Linda Tonwsend,

Toddlers

2 Year Olds
3 Year Olds

4 Year Clds

PRAISE RECORD

5.8. Enroliment
S.S. Attendance

Sierra Chapel Attendance

Total S.5. Aftendance
S.8. New Members
Morning Worship
Evening Worship
Received October 7
Required October 7
Received in September
Required in September
Received in 1990
Required in 1890
Debt Retirement
Balance Owed Property
Acquisition Loans

VAN MINSITRY

Pam Earhart
Donna Hail, Sarah Hall,

Amy Payne

Carla Lamle, Shirley Norman
Danief & Kendal Hudgins,
Melissa McKay

John & Cindy Meares

Qctober 7

1103

404

21

425

1

426

155
$16,572.97
$12,700.28
$16,572.97
$12,700.28
$506,718.54
$508,011.20
$1,414.61

$171,296.37

Harry Norman

Memorials have been received in memory of:
Beryl Woods By:
Mr. & Mrs. Billy Bryan
Jim Phelps By:
Mr. & Mrs. Billy Bryan
T. O. Spicer By:
Mr. & Mrs. Billy Bryan

Through the Bible in a Year

People Caring For People

College at Dickson, Fayetteville, Arkansas
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Week 42

October 15 Matthew 1-4
Qctober 16 Matthew 5-7
Qctober 17 Matthew 8-11
Qctober 18 Matthew 12-15
October 19 Matthew 18-19
Qctober 20 Matthew 20-22
October 21 Matthew 23-25
Church Staff Res. Phone
Jere D. Mitchell, Pastor 442-0500
Bilt Rose, Min. of Education 443-7766
Jeif Bennett, Minister of Music 442-5341
Kris Lamle,

Minister of Youth/University 521-4230
Clementine Hembree,

Praschool Coordinator 521-2082
Edith Griffin, Play-Learn Director 521-5174
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OBSERVE WORLD HUNGER DAY
THIS SUNDAY, OCTOBER 14



The Stewardship Committee of our
church is busy working on the propesed
1991 Budget. If you have requests or
suggestions for this committee, please
contact Mrs. David (Margaret) Douglas.

[l see you Sunday in Sunday School

Love,
Preacher

b

The Junior and Senior High Sunday
School Departments are doing battle!
During October Outreach Month, the two
departments are locked in an outreach/
enroliment campaign. The department
which reaches out the most consistently
andenrolis the most pecple in Bible Study
wins a trip for their entire department and
new enrollees to the DeGarmo & Key
ConcertNovember 30thin Tulsa. Pray for
us as we reach out.

BAPTIST WOMEN II
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BAPTIST WOMEN Il Prayer Group will
meet in Fellowship Hall, Tuesday, Octo-
ber 16 at 9:30 a.m.

You are invited o ...

a
BABY/MATERNITY SHOWER
for
the women of
Living Alternatives

WHEN: Monday, October 15

at 6:30 p.m.
WHERE: Fellowship Hall
HOSTESSES: Baptist Young
Women

This shower is forthe women of Living Alterna-
tives, a maternity home for expectant moth-

" ers. Allwomen are welcome! If you are unable
to attend the shower yourself, but wish to send
a gift, you may drop it by the church office.
Donations of clean, used maternity and/or
baby clothing will also be appreciated.
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Christian Sympathy is extended to Ray
Adams and Mettie Stewart in the recent
death of their brother, Jimmy Adams of
Monticello, Arkansas.

High Attendance
Day

Date: OCTOBER 28
Goal; 600
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Our congratulations are extended to Scott &
Nancy Henning of Atchison, KS in the birth of
their son Bricen Daniel, who weighed 10 lbs 9
oz. Proud grandparents are Darrell & Linda
Henning.
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Dear Pastor and Friends,

Thank you for the support with your prayers,
visits, cards and gifts during Nellie's recent
stay in hospital. You are truly a caring church!

John & Nellie Campbell

MUSIC THIS SUNDAY:
° Heather Hunnicutt, soloist

. The College Choir singing
"The Reason We Sing"

o The Sanctuary Choir singing
"Lord, I Want to be a Christian"
° P.M. Youth Choir &

Lord's Supper

The Hymnal Fund continues to grow with
$860.00 to date. Our goal for purchasing
new hymnals is March of 1991. We will
need to purchase 550 hymnals for the
sanctuary and choir. Again, the cost of
each hymnal is $8.00 and can be bought
in memory or honor of somecne.

50 for 4 continues this Sunday. It is the
goal of the Sanctuary Choir to sing 50
singers for the 4 Sundays in October. We
have three (3) Sundays left to meet our
goal.

Men's Night is coming October 21. We
want to fill the choir loft with a men’s choir
in the evening service to lead in worship.
A men’s quartet and duet wiil also be
featured. Following the service will be a
men's bake fellowship. All men are invited
to bake their "Special Delight" for the
fellowship. All entrys will be judged and
awards given! (No help from wivesl!)
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You are cordfally invited fo
a Baptist Women Tea
sponsored by
Baptist Women Il
this Sunday
October 14th
2:00 - 3:00 p.m.
at
First Baptist Church
20 E. Dickson
in
Fellowship Hall




